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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are delighted that you have chosen Clapham Terrace as your child’s school.  Starting school is always an exciting 

time and we recognise that you will have many questions for us.  Starting school at this particular time, when there 

is so much uncertainty around when children will actually be able to return to school, must make you feel slightly 

uneasy.  I hope the following information will ease some of your concerns.  As yet, we can’t finalise our transition 

arrangements; once we are able to start planning for the safe return of all our children we will communicate these 

with you. 

 

Included is a School Information Booklet, which takes you through many of the issues that may be on your minds.  

Also included is important information about EYFS, introducing you to Mrs Clarke, the EYFS Leader and the rest of 

her talented Team.  It is this Team who will be looking after your child when they begin school in September. Our 

school website has a wealth of information about school; it is worth taking a look at it over the coming weeks. 

 

Normally we would carry out both Home Visits, and Nursery setting visits, during this summer term.  We pride 

ourselves on building relationships early with you and your child, and these visits enable us to engage with you on an 

individual basis.  This isn’t going to be possible this year, instead Mrs Clarke will be contacting you on Wednesday 

13th May if you are completely new to Clapham or Wednesday 20th May if you are currently in our Nursery.  She will 

talk to you about your child, addressing any concerns you may have.  Please take the time to read the information 

provided so that you can ask any questions that aren’t answered through this communication.  

 

We hope that we will be able to provide an opportunity for you to meet our Team in person, to visit our extensive 

EYFS facilities, and to familiarise your child with our fantastic setting.  This is, however, something I can’t yet plan for 

until we are assured that children can return to school safely.  

 

Included is our own Registration Form; please complete this as soon as you can and return it to us in the stamped 

addressed envelope provided by Friday 22nd May.  In the meantime, if you have any concerns please contact our 

Admin Team at admin2312@welearn365.com and we will endeavour to get back to you as quickly as possible.  

 

Please keep yourselves safe and take care of each other, you are now part of our welcoming, caring community and 

we look forward to meeting you in person in the near future. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mrs Julie Miles 

Headteacher 
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